
Sharneyford Primary School 
Newsletter

Friday 12th September 2025

Reminders:

• Class 2 and 3 will have PE on a Monday afternoon 
until October half term.

• Class 2 and 3 will go swimming every Thursday 
afternoon.

• Class 1 will have PE on a Wednesday and a 
Thursday afternoon until October half term.

• Free breakfast club to all children from 8.15am 
with breakfast provided. Breakfast served until 
8.30am.

Happy Friday at the end of our first full week back in school.

The children have worked incredibly hard this week and engaged in lots of new learning 
from new phonics and spelling to Paddington making a mess and to dividing with a decimal 
remainder. It has been all go in school. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding with regards to the impact of the local fire 
on school this week. Children and staff safety will always be the priority and school will 
always do our best to stay open, however this was unable to happen on Wednesday.

The main front door will be locked each day after 9.00am. If no adult is available, please call 
the office or ring the new bell, which will be in place from Monday next week. Thank you 
again for your support and understanding with this. 

Weekly updates for each class will be on the class page on the school website at the end of 
the day on Fridays. 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Smith

Sunrise and Sunset Club

• Sunrise Club opens at 7.30am every day.

• £4.25 per session

• Sunset club ½ session until 4.30pm

• £5.00 per session

• Sunset club full session until 5.30pm

• £7.50 per session

This week’s attendance
Class 1 – 98%
Class 2 –97 %
Class 3 -88 %

Important dates for your diary

• Monday 15th – after school football club

• Thursday 18th – after school yoga

• Friday 19th – Celebration assembly

• Monday 22nd – School photographs with 
Tempest

The winning Dojo class is…
Class 3 who will have 10 minutes 
extra break time as their reward.



Our Dojo winners this week:

The fortnightly staff 
Headteacher award winner: 

Mrs Tighe

Mrs Smith read the story, ‘The 
Camel who had the Hump in 
assembly. The children talked 
about how to make others 
smile, as well as make ourselves 
less ‘grumpy!’


